Department of Education
2 Region Il
' 2 DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
Angeles City

Jesus Sireet, Pulungbulu, Angeles City
Tel. Nos. {045) 322-5722; [045) 322 4101 /Fax Nos. (045) 322-4702;

R
i

DIVISION ADVISORY
No. Jﬁ s. 2018
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oo PED Angeles G
From: Schools Division Superintendent e S e Fis
Subject: Career Guidance Seminar
Date: September 5, 2018

Please be informed of the attached ietter from STl College Angeles City, dated
August 30, 2018, entitled “Career Guidance Seminar”, for your reference and information.

LEILANI S. CUNANAN, CESO Vi 4
Schools Division Superintendent
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August 30, 2018

LEILANI S. CUNANAN, CESO Vi

Officer in Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education

Angeles City, Pampanga

Dear Ma’am:

As we are one of the schools who ensures a productive future and to make every
Filipino youth globally competitive by equipping them with quality education and intense
training as preparation for their professional career for the students, we firmly believe
that Career Guidance Seminar is significant to be executed by various schools for it
helps the students have a knowledge about the different specializations which aims to
guide Grade 10 and 12 students/SHS entrants in making informed decisions regarding
their choice of Senior High School track and College Course.

In view of this, we would like to seek your approval in conducting a meaningful
and informative Career Guidance Seminar to private and public schools within Angeles
City. This free seminar aims to help students understand the importance of career
planning and make an educated decision on which specialization is best suited for them
to take during their Senior High School.

Should you have any queries about our request, please do not hesitate to call the
undersigned at telephone number 0816-1093-699 / 625-7667 or email us at
joel.coronel@sanfernando.sti.edu. We would be most pleased to hear from you.

Your approval will be highly appreciated.

Sincerely/w-\,,

Noted byﬁ
Ms. Carorina S. Agapito

School Administrator
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